
Marvin Ellison
Portland 
LD 2101
As a property owner on Georges Pond in Franklin, I urge you to support this 
legislation to strengthen shoreline zoning enforcement.  Protecting Maine’s lakes and 
ponds takes all our efforts.  Clean water and protected wildlife is a legacy we owe to 
the next generations.  Please vote “ought to pass” on LD 2101.  


